
 

Help your favorite student be  

     “Safe, Strong and Free”… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 Support the CAP movement to strengthen children, families and communities by  
visiting us at www.njcap.org and  
      “like”           us on Facebook at New Jersey Child Assault Prevention  
  

 

       Our school district is providing                
    CAP Training for Students to… 
 

• Prevent abuse and bullying 
 

• Be assertive without being aggressive 
 

• Learn self-protection strategies to keep 
them safe from sexual abuse, abduction 
and other potentially dangerous 
situations. 
 

 

 

Reinforce these strategies at home by 
attending the Parent Workshop 

                          

        We are asking parents  
to reinforce what their children are learning in 

the CAP classroom workshop by attending a 
CAP parent workshop on: 

 

date: 
 

time: 
 

place: 
 
              “your participation will  

                  make a difference” 

Wednesday, January 10, 2018 

7:00 p.m. 

Grenloch Terrace ECC 

 

NJ Child Assault Prevention (CAP) is a network of 21 County Offices  
and is a program of the NJ Department of Children  
and Families and is supported by your local school district. 
 

“Every year, NJCAP trains approximately 100,000 children and 15,000 

adults statewide in self-protection strategies.   

   If for some reason you are denying your child the opportunity to attend this 

workshop, you must notify your student’s classroom teacher in writing by 

January31, 2018).    Thank you. 

http://www.njcap.org/

